
MINUTES 

Eagle View PAC Minutes 

May 13, 2020 

The meeting was called to order by Santina Spencer (President) at 6:30 

In attendance 

Susan Paquin, Meredith Walker, Melanie Evans, Santina Spencer, Crystal Pollard, Sanjiv Galhon, Janine 
Rimek, Jana Relf, Dagmar Restell, Shelley Englehardt, Laureen Brain 

 
Introductions 

 Participants are welcomed to a Zoom format meeting. 

Financial Report 
 

 Finances are being sorted out for next year’s budget. Projections for 2020/21 remain the same as 
current financials until AGM. 

 Fun lunch refunds for remainder of 2020 total approximately $5,000. Credits and donations are 
currently being arranged. 

 There are still unspent Gaming funds in PAC account. We might need to devise a new system for 
managing these funds for next year. 

Review of PAC Activities 
 

 All fundraising and event plans are uncertain at this point in time. 

 Theoretically, next year’s PAC Fun Lunches will be run by Meredith Walker, with guidance from 
Rebecca Langley. Vendors were contacted pre-pandemic. 

 Emergency kits will need to be returned to Grade 5 students. Return of others will wait until 
September. 
 

School Supplies 
 

 Supplies will be available through Monk Office Supplies again this year. 

 

President’s Report 
 

 Thank you to parents present at the PAC meeting 

 Staff is currently working to make the school safe for imminent arrival of essential service students 
(approx. 25 kids). Plans to re-open the school to all students are not yet finalized. 

 Welcome Kindergarten event will hosted as a drive-by format. 

 Plans for Grade 5 graduation are currently under consideration. Planning for traditional slide show 
and photo compilation are underway. More information will be available in the upcoming week. 
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 Construction of new learning spaces at school, to accommodate 272 students in 2020/21 (234 
students registered for 2019/20), continues 

 Teachers are working to create a new curriculum to allow multi-grade learning. 

 Speakers scheduled for May that have since been cancelled due to pandemic. 

 Would like to explore possible expansion of technology funding. More resources are required at all 
grade levels. 

 

Next meeting in September 2020 

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:30 and was passed unanimously. 


